
Objection

I am writing concerning the fields adjacent to Hadley Wood where there are plans to build a large housing 
estate.

This is after the dreadful year we have had and the intentions about climate change. These plans exactly go 
against the plans published by Enfield Council last year stating that
You would plant trees and look after the land.  This land should not be concreted over.

There are other sites you could use that do not have the beauty of these fields.

Please preserve and conserve our green belt.

Yours
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